
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EM  28.2022 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
I hope you have all had a good week. It has certainly been a positive week in school, and the sun does always help 

to put us in a good mood! 

We are having an absolutely fantastic day today celebrating our School of the Year award. Each year group is having 

one period out on the field – we have a wide assortment of inflatables and an ice cream van so that everyone can 

access a treat. The students have all had a great time so far and there is a really lovely atmosphere around the 

school site. 

We are encouraging our students to write Easter thank you cards for any staff who have helped or supported them 

over this term. A lot of students have written them already and we will be continuing this with them until the end 

of term next week – cards are available from form tutors or the school office. 

We are looking forward to our Easter celebration assembly in the Sport Hall next Friday. We have lots of prizes and 

awards to give out, plus we have some live musical performances by students for us all to enjoy too. The assembly 

will finish at 12.15 and students will be dismissed to go home after this has finished so, please be aware of that 

earlier finish time. Assembly  will commence at 11.30 if you wish to join us.   

We have a lot to look forward to next week too, and hopefully it will be another positive week to end our Spring 

term. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend.    

Best wishes and take care, 

 

Emma Mills 

Dates for the diary:  

Remember clocks go forward one hour at 1.00am on Sunday 27 March  

Wednesday 30 March Year 11 DofE walk 
Thursday 31 March Reward trip for qualifiers  
Friday 1 April school finishes for easter break @ 12.15pm  
Tuesday 19 April school re- opens to students   
Tuesday 19 April YR9 Td/IPV and MenACWY vaccinations  
Wednesday 20 April - Friday 22 April Year & Kingswood reside 


